
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6

October 31, 2016

BY EMAIL TO THE OEB AND INTERVENORS

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2016-0152 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) Application for Payment 
Amounts (the “Application”)
Inadvertent Disclosure of Claimed Confidential Information 

This letter advises that this afternoon, OPG has discovered that it has inadvertently disclosed 
information which is the subject of a claim for confidential protection which is before the OEB 
and pending a ruling. 

The information is contained in the Risk Register that OPG filed at L-4.3-1 Staff-73, Attachment 
7 in response to an OEB staff interrogatory.

So as not to prejudice persons who desire the certain information to be protected as confidential 
pending the OEB’s decision on confidentiality submissions made pursuant to Procedural Order 
No. 1, OPG respectfully requests that Attachment 7 be removed from the OEB website. OPG 
further respectfully requests that any persons in possession of Attachment 7 who have not 
already signed and delivered the OEB’s form of Declaration and Undertaking in this proceeding 
not review the document and also permanently delete it from their records.

OPG undertakes to file a non-confidential version of the subject document as soon as possible.

Yours truly,

[Original signed by]

Carlton D. Mathias

cc: Barbara Reuber, OPG
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP

Carlton Mathias
Assistant General Counsel

Tel: 416-592-4964  Fax: 416-592-1466
carlton.mathias@opg.com


